Webinar Title

Free Technology for Teachers – Experiences from The British School of
Brussels

Webinar Date

Tuesday 6 October 2015

Webinar Time

12.00 (UK time)

Target
audience

Upper Primary and Secondary Teachers.

Learning
outcomes

Webinar
Description





To feel more confident using technology in the classroom
To begin to use a wider variety of web tools in the classroom
To understand how you may use different web tools in the classroom

There is so much free technology available on the web, but are you struggling to
keep up with it? Charlotte will cover just over 50 of the best web tools out there
and how you can use them in the classroom. In the session we will start by
looking at the importance of sharing and suitable organisational tools available
to teachers. We will then move on to look at cool free video / audio tools, as well
as other presentational and interactive tools. Charlotte promises that the tools
she will present are not only really cool, but easy for you and the students to use
and she hopes you will be integrating several of the tools presented the following
month at school.
A website link will also be provided with the all the resources shown in the in the
session, as well as video tutorials.

Presenter
Biography

Charlotte Lemaitre has been teaching humanities as well as IB and A Level
Geography at The British School of Brussels for 7 years. Previously Charlotte
taught in the UK system as well as at Cité Scolaire Internationale de Lyon.
Charlotte has always been passionate about IT and is constantly looking for
effective ways to introduce it into her teaching. She has helped her department
develop a detailed VLE and has also written several ibooks for her IB classes.
Charlotte has sat for several years on the school’s IT committee, as well as
being responsible for helping to trial IPads in the Secondary school. More
recently, she has been given the responsibility of turning the school into a
Fairtrade school. This transformation has been very successful with the school
achieving two UK awards, as well as winning the best Fairtrade school in the
region in Belgium.

